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Dear Students

The office of the Deputy Vice-Chancellor: Teaching and Learning, Professor Nomthandazo Gwele at the
Durban University of Technology would like to confirm that the rumour currently circulating via social
media regarding examination re-writes is false.

The University can reassure all students that the examinations conducted in October/November 2017
were valid.

We would like to remind all students and staff that official DUT announcements will always be published
on the DUT website and circulated via the DUT4life email system for students and DUT PinBoard for
staff.
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